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NAVIGATION ADVISORY NOTICE 
REPORTED OBSTRUCTION 
RIVER STOUR 
_________________________________________________________ 
 

DATE:    16 April 2018 – Until Further Notice 
__________________________________________________ 
 
LOCATION:   Nayland TL 974 338 & TL 982 338 
__________________________________________________ 
DETAILS: 
 
Please be aware we have received reports of two trees which have 
fallen at Nayland which are at:- 
 
TL 974 338 Large Willow tree approximately 100 m below the Anchor 
Pub   
 
TL982 338 Large Willow tree approximately 300 m below the Anchor 
Pub 
 
We are currently looking into these reports and will issue a further notice 
as soon as we more information.  
 

For more details regarding this notice please contact Mervyn Day, River 
Inspector on 07889 111829 (between office hours Monday-Friday 08:30-16:30) 

 

The Environment Agency apologises for any inconvenience 
caused.  

Irven Forbes  

Waterways Manager  

16 April 2018 

For further information please call the Environment Agency on 03708 506506 between 9am 
and 5pm Monday to Friday and ask for the Great Ouse Waterways team. 

 


